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November 2023 Let your Dreams take Flight 

Holley Newsletter 
Safety Drills: 

We will be doing drills 
monthly throughout the 
year. Each month we 
focus on teaching and 
practicing different 
drills. We practice fire, 
earthquake, lockdown 
and evacuation drills. 

Birthday 
Celebrations 
To minimize 

classroom 

disruptions and still 
allow students to 

celebrate birthdays, we will 
celebrate once per month. 
Students are welcome to bring 

commercially prepared food items 

at 2:00 pm on the last Friday of 
each month. 

Flash Alert 
We are using FlashAlert 
to communicate any 
potential weather related 
school delays or 
cancellations. You are 
now able to self-register 
and manage up to five 
home or office email 
and/or cell phone text 
message addresses and 
receive emergency 
information just minutes 
after the School District 
posts it. 

Message from the Principal- Orange Wednesdays 
We have had a tremendous start to our school year. As our school year 
has started you might have seen more Orange sprinkled around our 
school. Thank you for all of your support. Being orange is being someone 
who has a mindset of positivity, gratitude and happiness. We show our 
support for Spark by wearing Orange every Wednesday. By wearing 
Orange we are reminding kids to be like Spark. Happiness is a choice and 
we want our kids to choose happy. 
Schedule 
School Schedule - M, T, TH, F - 7:45 - 2:15, W - 7:45 - 1:15. 
Doors open at 7:30. Classrooms open up at 7:40. Tardy bell is at 7:45. 
Drop Off and Pick Up 
Doors will open at 7:30. Students can eat breakfast at school if you would 
like. Breakfast will be from 7:30-7:45. If students need breakfast and are 
running late we will give them something to eat in the classroom. 
Special Events and updates 
★ November 1st- Discovery Days Field Trip 

★ November 2nd- Jogathon 

★ November 3rd- Picture retakes 

★ November 5th - Daylight Savings 

★ November 10th- Veterans Day- No School 
★ November 22nd-24th- Thanksgiving Break 

Student Recognition-
Each month students have an opportunity to be recognized as an ESPY 
winner or as a Character Ambassador. This month our Character 
Ambassador focus is Gratitude. Congratulations to our past winners and 
good luck to students this month. 
School Communications-
If you would like to stay in the know for school events this year, keep an 
eye out for our monthly bulletins, make sure to sign up for Parentsquare, 
and keep an eye on the Holley Elementary School Community Facebook 
page. 
PTC NEWS: 
PTC would LOVE to see parents at the monthly meetings (2nd Monday of each month at 
2:30.) 
Ongoing Fundraisers: 
We will continue to collect Boxtops for Education as well as Thriftway Grocery Store 
receipts as year-long ongoing fundraisers. 
Accommodation Statement: Sweet Home School District is committed to providing access and reasonable 
accommodation in its services, programs, activities, education and employment for individuals with disabilities. 
To request disability accommodation in the application process, contact the Superintendent’s Office at least ten 
days in advance at: 541-367-7126. 




